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Hello council! 
 
I hope you all had a restful and joy-filled winter break! This report is not going to feature 
a lot of new information since I have been on winter break, instead I am going to write 
out some of my priorities for this semester! 
 
Sexual Violence 
As you are all aware, the sexual violence prevention coordinator vote passed 
unanimously through council! There will be quite a bit of work on this initiative as it goes 
through various committees. Beyond that, I will be working on the translation and 
resource updates that I mentioned in the fall. I and President Agarwal will also be 
working with the University on clarifying rules around relationships between  professors 
and students. Finally, VP Draper and I will be working on addressing sexual violence on 
practicums.  
 
Mental Health 
I will be working on a mental health campaign this semester. This will happen later in 
the semester so I will be updating you on the details later in the semester. 
 
EDI 
I have quite a few EDI things that I am working on this semester. EDIT will be doing it’s 
consultation, I am hoping to bring the policing policy to council this semester, we have 
another Speaker Series coming up, and I am continuing work with the University’s 
student equity survey. I am still working on a few other initiatives that I will share when I 
have further updates.  
 
Residence 
I will be working with CORA to set our priorities for this semester. I am hoping to 
prioritize residence in our mental health campaigns. 
 
Daycare 
I know I have mentioned quite a few times now that I have been working on a daycare 
project but I am not able to discuss it yet. I am still not able to discuss this but I will be 
hopefully bringing it in our next few meetings.  
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Menstrual Products  
VP Krahn and I are going to prioritize getting dispensers up with menstrual products in 
them. It has been a tough year for fundraising but we are still committed to this initiative.  
 
There’s lots going on with only a few months! I’m looking forward to working with y’all 
this semester! If you ever need to discuss anything, I am always here to talk.  
 
Cheers​, 
 
Katie Kidd  
 
University of Alberta Students’ Union Vice President Student Life 
 
 
Also, here is a picture of my donkey Rudy for reading this far! 
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